From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 13 January 2017 12:02

To: 'Dionne.grant@enfield.gov.uk'

Subject: FW: SAR 251 [SEC=OFFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL
CORRESPONDENCE]

Attachments: Si-DWP-Assessment-New.pdf; Simon-Licence-Front-Back.pdf
Dear Dionne Grant

Please see the below emails and the attached documents.

I do get an auto reply which says

Thank you for your email. | will be back in the office on Monday

My emails are not being monitored during my absence. | will respond as soon as possible following my
return to work.

For any urgent matters which cannot wait until then, please contact Dionne.grant@enfield.gov.uk.

I work Mondays, Tuesday mornings and Wednesday .

Could you please address this as i did not get a reply back from my email i sent on 22/12/2016 as of yet
also

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 13 January 2017 11:54

To: 'Concetta Nobile'

Subject: RE: SAR 251 [SEC=0FFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE]

Dear Concetta Nobile

As | have not heard back from you regarding the below email can you please see attached documents and
confirm they are ok please.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 22 December 2016 17:00

To: 'Concetta Nobile'

Subject: RE: SAR 251 [SEC=0FFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE]

Dear Concetta Nobile

Thank you, for the update and information you will need | have my driving licence but since 08 June 2015 the
paper part is no longer needed so | do not have this so do not have both parts only the card.

| have bills to show my address dated within the last 3 months so that should not be a problem.

As for the information | have asked for it is all the information that is held by Enfield Council within all
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